
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. John Smith,  
 
I hope this letter reaches you in the best of places and that 
you will take a moment to help an animal who needs you.  
 
Nearly 6.3 animals go into shelters each year and only half of 
them get adopted, meaning the other half is sadly put down. Even 
with facts like that and people are still willing to pay 
hundreds and even thousands of dollars for an animal from a 
breeder.  
 
Rescue Me Georgia has created the Adopt, Don’t Shop campaign to 
spread awareness of how important it is to visit your local 
shelters when looking to add a new furry member to your family.  
 
If you are someone who is thinking about adopting a dog or cat 
but wasn’t sure where to start looking, Rescue Me Georgia is 
here to help. We always have several pets up for adoption or 
they can get you in contact with your local shelter.  
 
We hope that you would still consider making a donation to 
Rescue Me Georgia, so we can provide better resources and care 
to those currently in our foster and adoption system.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this letter and we do hope 
you’ll consider this invitation to help Rescue Me Georgia with 
supporting all of our four-legged friends.  
      
    We look forward to hearing from you soon,  
 
 
 
     

Morgan Huntington 
 
P.S. We have been very lucky to have some amazing help thus far, 
but we still have so many more people to help. Whatever you can 
spare, $15, $10, or even $5, is always greatly appreciated. 
Rescue Me Georgia won’t be the same without your help!  

Help animals in need. Rescue Me 
Georgia is dedicated to saving 
and re-homing as many animals 
as they can with the Adopt, 
Don’t Shop campaign.  
 


